
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 13, 2017 11:46:44 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 3:26 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Sharron Botham

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Retired

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We strongly object to Hydro One's application to the Ontario Energy Board
(OEB) for a distribution rate increase.  We already are paying way too much for our hydro.

-- Attachment --
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